SIDNEY POLICE DEPARTMENT



MARK E. KRAFT Chief of Police

300 12th Avenue NW, Suite 5 Sidney, Montana 59270

406-433-2210 - Phone 406-433-6990 - Fax

July 19, 2024

Mayor Rick Norby 215 2nd St. SE Sidney, MT 59270

RE: Confirmation of Jeffrey Kuylen

Mayor Norby:

I respectfully request that the Sidney City Council, upon your recommendation, confirm Probationary Officer Jeffrey Kuylen to the rank of Confirmed Patrol Officer with the Sidney Police Department effective July 19, 2024.

Officer Kuylen has attended and graduated from the Montana Law Enforcement Academy and had successfully completed the Sidney Police Department Field Training Program. I believe he will be a great addition to our department and to the City of Sidney.

Thanks to you and the members of the Sidney City Council for your continued support of this department.

Respectfully,

Mark E. Kraft, Chief of Police

SIDNEY POLICE DEPARTMENT

cc: personnel file